
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
  
   
  

   
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
       
 

  

April 2024 

 
Montgomery County Public 

Schools 

Department of PreK-12 

Curriculum 

Judy Center Early Learning Hub 

Rolling Terrace Elementary School 

705 Bayfield Street 
Takoma Park, MD 20912 

240-740-1940 

Program Manager 

Dr. Tenaeya Rankin 

Tenaeya_S_Rankin@mcpsmd.org 

 

Family Service Coordinator 

Alejandra Obando 

Alejandra_Obando@mcpsmd.org 
 

Secretary 

Leticia Catacora 
Leticia_Catacora@mcpsmd.org 

 Upcoming Events 
 

“Sing & Swing a Story” 

Friday, April 5, 12, 19, 26 

10:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m. 

RTES, LC 5 

 

My Gym PE 

Wednesday, April 3, 17 

2:15 p.m.-3:00 p.m. 

RTES, LC 5 

 

Kindermusik 

Thursday, April 11, 25 

11:15 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

RTES, LC 5 

 

YMCA Healthy Kids Day 

Saturday, April 27th 

12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  

RTES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FINAL DAYS OF FREE TAX PREPARATION with  
Volunteer Income Tax Assistance (VITA) 

 

If your family earned $64,000 or less in 2023, you can receive FREE 

tax preparation.  All VITA sites serve taxpayers filing with ITINs. 

By appointment only 

April 1, 2024 through April 11, 2024 

Tuesdays 
Takoma East Silver Spring (TESS) Community Action Center 

8703 Flower Avenue 

Silver Spring, MD 20901 

240-777-8260 

montgomerycountymd.gov/cashback/ 

 

Monday, April 1: Holiday  

Monday, April 22: Asynchronous 

Learning Day (Snow Day Make-up) 

                            RTES Kindergarten Open House 
 

Rising kindergarten students and their parents are invited to attend the Rolling Terrace 

Elementary School Kindergarten Open House on April 17, 2024, from 4:00 – 5:30 p.m.  
 

Who Should Attend? 
 

➢ Current Prekindergarten and Head Start students 

➢ Children turning 5 years old by September 1, 2024, living in the Rolling Terrace 

neighborhood 
 

Come meet the Kindergarten Team and the Rolling Terrace Elementary School staff, 

register for kindergarten, and tour the school.   
 

For more information, call the RTES main office at 240-740-1950. 

 
 

 Judy Center families are invited to attend our first Spring trip to the 
National Aquarium on the Baltimore Harbor!  We will leave Rolling Terrace 
promptly at 9:00 a.m., take a tour, and have lunch at the aquarium!   

 

You may bring your car seats and strollers.  
 

Let’s have a splashing time! 
 

Tuesday, April 16, 2024 
9:00 a.m.–3:00 p.m. 

 


